
 

 

 

November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Re: Christmas Market – Friday 2 December 4pm – 6pm 
 
Congleton High School’s Parents in Partnership are delighted to be supporting the school’s Student 
Leadership Team by supporting them with the organisation of our first Christmas Market on Friday 2 
December. During this event, students, parents, and local businesses are invited to come together to enjoy 
the festivities and raise funds to support the school. The money raised will be used to enhance the 
opportunities offered to our students and enable teachers to deliver a more diverse range of activities. 

 
Students are busy organising a fabulous range of fundraising activities, including food, crafts and 
competitions, music and sporting activities, and a chance to visit Santa’s Grotto. There will also be an 
opportunity to buy gifts and other items from a number of local businesses.  
 
Our students have already committed a lot of time and energy into making this event a success and to 
further assist the students with their preparations, we hope you may be able to supply a small donation to 
help support the event.   
 
We are therefore asking each year group to collect the following items which will be distributed accordingly:  
 
Years 7 & 8 – Sweets  
Years 9 & 10– Chocolate  
Year 11 – Toiletries  
Year 12/13 Bottles - shampoo, ketchup, juice, wine or anything else in a bottle.  
Could you also check the use by dates on your donations and make sure they are still in date.  
 
Any items containing alcohol need to be dropped off by parents to reception, but all other donations should 
be dropped off to Mrs Eckersley’s classroom (A121) by students.  Your generosity during these sorts of 
events is really appreciated and we thank you in advance for your support. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday 2 December. 
. 
Yours sincerely 

Parents In Partnership 

 

 


